
WESTMOUNT PARK SCHOOL
15 Park Place, Westmount, QC, H3Z 2K4
(514) 935-4388
https://westmountpark.emsb.qc.ca

Dear Westmount Park Families,

Please find below the details for the start of the 2024-2025 school year.

First Day of School

➢ For all students registered in grades 1 - 6, the first day of classes will be on Wednesday, August
29th, 2024. This will be a regular day. Drop-off will begin at 7:50am.

○ Students will be greeted by staff on the park field, on Academy Road. In case of rain,
students will be met in the gymnasium.

○ All students will gather according to grade level and teachers will escort students to their
particular classes.

➢ All preschool students (K4 and K5) will be welcomed on a progressive entry schedule at the start
of the school year. Each child is invited for a shortened school day, accompanied by one parent.
Staff members will meet parents and students at the front of the school, on Park Place.
Unfortunately, transportation will not be available to preschool students on these days. All K4 and
K5 students will begin school full-time on September 5th, 2024.

Please see the schedule below for the progressive entry:

○ Students whose last names begin with A – C will be welcomed on August 29th, from 9:30pm – 11:30pm.
○ Students whose last names begin with D – I will be welcomed on August 30th, from 8:30am – 10:30am.
○ Students whose last names begin with J – P will be welcomed on September 3rd, from 8:30am–10:30am.
○ Students whose last names begin with Q –Z will be welcomed on September 4th, from 8:30am–10:30am.

Important Documents:

➢ For information regarding the school schedule, the class supply lists, school fees, and the school
calendar, please visit the website listed below:
https://westmountpark.emsb.qc.ca/westmountpark/parents/back-to-school

➢ On the same website, you will find the Parent-Student Handbook, which outlines all pertinent
information regarding our school, including the Student Code of Conduct. We kindly ask all parents
and guardians to read this handbook with their children.

Important Dates:

Labour Day (no school): September 2nd, 2024

Orientation Night: September 12th, 2024 (excluding K4 and K5)

We wish you a lovely summer and look forward to welcoming our stundents next school year.

Best regards,

Mr. Gagliardi Ms. Pappas

Principal WPS Vice-Principal WPS
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